
Postponement of examination of
Midwives Council of Hong Kong

The following is issued on behalf of the Midwives Council of Hong Kong:

    The Midwives Council of Hong Kong announced today (October 4) that due to
public activities, the examination scheduled for tomorrow (October 5) will be
postponed. Candidates affected will be informed by phone or email.

     The Midwives Council of Hong Kong will announce the arrangements for the
re-scheduled examination on the Council's webpage www.mwchk.org.hk and
candidates will be informed of the examination details in due course.
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